

Dear Parents:

At Christmas time, many children buy personal gifts for their teachers. Instead, please consider buying a gift for the classroom, an item the children could use.

During conference time, please stop by the "Wish List". If you would like, take a ornament from the tree. The ornaments have listed on them a variety of items that can be used in the classroom.

The presents will be opened at our class Christmas party. (Date yet to be announced.)

Please remember, gift giving is totally optional.

Sincerely,

